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Contemporary technological developments could help increase the number of individuals with

disabilities in the workforce to an even greater extent over the next several years. A growing number

of phone and computer apps, available for purchase with a simple tap, are specifically designed with

access needs in mind. The proliferation of such apps is sure to have an impact on requests for

reasonable accommodations under the ADA. Click here to read the article, “Bridging The App: Apps

That Aid Individuals With Disabilities Enter The Workplace” to learn how this development might

impact your business.
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